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Tuesday 25th May 2021
Dear Year 3 Parents and Carers,

We are writing to you about the Year 3 Swimming at Newport Pool.

This year, all children will take part in a swimming event at Newport Pool, with their date dependent on house team colours, as follows:

Monday 7th June - Red and Blue House Teams from Year 3 will swim from 2:00-3:00pm. (Yellow and Green House children will remain in school);

Monday 14th June – Yellow and Green House Team from Year 3 will swim from 2:00-3:00pm. (Red and Blue House children will remain in school).

Unfortunately, under current rules, parents are NOT invited to watch the swimming this year. 

We will take the children to and from the pool on foot and they can be collected from school between 3:20-3:30pm. 

If you have any questions about arrangements, please email or approach the Year 3 team at registration or after school. 

Thank you for your continued support,

The Year 3 Team.

